
From: simoliunass@netscape.net
To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Fwd: Public comment to GLWA Board Meeting on MAY 27, 2020
Date: Monday, May 25, 2020 8:38:54 PM

-----Original Message-----
To: ceo@dwsd.org <ceo@dwsd.org>
Sent: Mon, May 25, 2020 6:09 pm
Subject: Public comment to GLWA Board Meeting on MAY 27, 2020

COVID 19 swept through Michigan with intensive hits in your service area, which does not have uv or
ozone disinfection to kill virus. This is akin to Flint water crisis. Sooner or later the improper disinfection 
will come in public focus. You ignored all my comments about this matter in your own facebook. It is high
time for action now. Saulius Simoliunas, 665 W. Warren Ave, Detroit, MI 48201, saulius@ieee.org, 313
465 5786
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